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September 25th, 1924,

?. F. Sise, Esq. ,
President, Korthem Electric Company. 
Montreal «

My dear Mr. Sise

I was delighted this morning 
to receive your letter of September 24th, in 
which you gave me the pleasing Information that 
the i*irectors of the Ko ç them Electric Company have 
contributed the sum of ‘>7,500• towards the con­
struction of our new Electrical Engineering addition.

fhis is a very welcome 'oontrl- 
Kot only does it help us to grant further 

facilities in the Electrical Engineering Department 
ùut it is an evidence of the interest your Company 
takes in the wotk of the University.

ill you please convey to the 
directors and accept for yourself the sincere 
thanks of the Governors of the University®
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Yours faithfully.

Principal•

___________

S

-


